[image: ]




Here are some things to think about before you do your back-to-school shopping:

1)  Send your child to school in clothes-for-learning; wash and wear items are the best.  Please do not send your child dressed so that you must say, “Don’t get dirty.”

2) Print names on all clothing that your child might take off at school (sweaters, coats, mittens or gloves, raincoats, etc.)  Use a felt tip pen that won’t come off in the wash.

3) [bookmark: _GoBack]Each Friday is Century Spirit Day.  This is the day when staff and students are encouraged to wear something in school colors as a sign of school spirit.  If your child has clothing in school colors, you might save it to wear on Fridays.  Order forms will be sent home throughout the next year.

4) Your child needs to have a backpack beginning the first day of school.  Please put your child’s name on the inside of the backpack rather than the outside.  The backpack must be standard sized so it will be large enough to hold papers and folders which are about 9” x 11”.

5) Many of the items that we use in class are depleted throughout the year because of daily use.  We would appreciate donations of the following so that we can replenish our supply when needed.  We will collect these items during the first week of our school year.


*one box of Crayola crayons, 16 count 
*one 4 oz. bottle of Elmer’s glue
*one package of Expo slim dry erase markers – 4 count
                
						
Thank you,
						Century Kindergarten Staff
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